## 6. What training have the staff, supporting children and young people with SEND, had or are having?

All teaching and learning staff in the school support children with special educational needs. We have a wide and varied CPD program for all staff to ensure our team are well trained and have expertise in many areas. As well as sending staff members on external training courses we regularly invite experts into our school to deliver training to all members of staff. Our Inclusion lead teacher Mrs Kench works alongside our learning assistant team on a daily basis to share her expertise. Alongside this training best practice locally is shared through networks such as the Head Teachers' Consortium, Deputy Head Teachers' Network and local SENCo meetings.